
     
 

 

17 April 2024 

 

Sports news… 

Our Grade 5 and 7 netball teams are joining the Pinnacle Drapers 

Tournament this weekend. Our netball girls will be off school on Friday as a result. Please can the girls be at 

school at 6h00 on Friday morning to catch the bus to Pinnacle. Pupils will return by 18h00 on Friday evening. 

All the best young ladies! Just a reminder that you may not bring cell phones or wear jewellery.  

Due to the netball league starting next week there will be no netball practice except for Gr 1 and Gr R on 

Monday (22 April) from 13h00 - 14h00. 

The following netball teams will play against Mooifontein next week: 

Tues 23rd - Gr 2 & 3  

Wed 24 - U10 - U13 (specific team to still be confirmed by Mooifontein)  
Thurs 25 - U10 - U13 (specific team to still be confirmed by Mooifontein) 

     

Our soccer boys have also started with their league games. Here are the 

schools we’re playing this week:  

Wed 17th - Cresslawn 

Thurs 18th - Nobel 

Mon 22nd - Curro 

 

Starting right by studying right… 

Mr Swiegers will be hosting his Study Skills workshop again on Saturday morning the 

18th of May. Please circle the date. If your Grade 4-7 child has not attended this 

workshop yet, we would strongly recommend you prioritize attending this workshop 

with your child. Once they have the study skills, they can excel.  

 

Bicycle day next Friday (26 April)… 

Next week Friday is our preschool “Bicycle Day”. Remember to send your little one to 

school with their bicycle and a helmet, for some serious riding fun! If you do not have 

a bicycle, please borrow one from family or friends for the morning. Scooters and 

roller-skates can be used, but pupils tend to prefer a real bike.  

Bicycles can be dropped off the day before (to avoid aggravating the transport 

companies). Just remember that helmets are compulsory.  

 

World Book Day… 

Our school is celebrating literacy and “World Book Day” in style and we invite all of our pupils to dress up as 

a story book character next week Friday (26 April).  

The specific theme is dressing up is “Out of this World”, but any story 

book character is welcome.  

Every class will be involved in decorating for the occasion and 

promoting the importance of reading. Please take the time to enjoy a 

good book with your child next week. Don’t ever underestimate your 

important role in developing a love of reading in your child.  

Our preschool princesses may bring spare clothing if it proves to be 

challenging to ride their bikes wearing a dress 😉. 



 

The wheels of the bus… 

Our Grade 1-3 pupils are off to the People’s Theatre this week Friday. Please make sure 

that all pupils are at school on time, as we would like to leave punctually for the show.  

 

Reading programme and pizza reminder… 

Remember to return your bookbag tomorrow morning. Please report badly damaged 

books to us on:  

https://forms.gle/hwZxp6ZHpd41NWrD8 or with a general email if you’d prefer.  

Remember that pizza orders for Friday will be taken in tomorrow at the office for R35.   

 

 

Prayerfully and playfully  

The Staff of Solid Foundations 

admin@solidfoundationsprimary.com 

011-976-5300 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Classifieds… 

 

https://forms.gle/hwZxp6ZHpd41NWrD8
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